

DYA SHREE ACADEN —— SR. SEC. SCHOOL ——





W: www.vsajaipur.com | E: vsajaipur@gmail.com M.: +91 9460356652, 8058999828

Add.: 84, Krishna Vihar, Behind Narayan Niwas, Gopalpura Bypass, Jaipur - 302015



🚮 /vsajaipur | 💟 /vsajaipur | 📭 /vidyashreeacademy | 📵 /vsa_jaipur

Class-7

Subject-English

Topic -Unseen Passage

Read the following passage and practice with the help of given answers and then find and write the answers of second passage.

After the emperor had left, a crowd of people came to see me. I was a novelty in that island because these people had never seen someone of my size before. Some of the tiny people aimed arrows at me. One arrow nearly shot into my eye. These people were handed over to me to punish as I pleased.

To give them a fright, I Pretended I was going to eat one of them, and I put the others in my pocket. When I took out my penknife, they were terrified but I cut the cords of each of these tiny people and put them on the ground. People went to tell the Emperor who in return of my kindness to his people decided that I would not be killed.

On the Emperor's orders, six cows and forty sheep were to be milked every day to provide me with milk. My clothes were to be made by three hundred tailors and I was to have six hundred attendants to look after me. I was to be taught the local language by six teachers.

Answer the following questions:-

- 1. Why did a crowd of people come to see the author?
- 2. Where did the arrow shoot the speakers?
- 3. How did the author frighten the people who were shooting arrows at h
- 4. How did the speaker terrify the little people?
- 5.What did the Emperor decide?
- Write the word from the passage which means 'very small'
- Write the word from the passage which means 'give'.

Suggested Answer of the above question:-

- 1.A crowd of people came to see the author because he was a novelty in that island. These people had never seen someone of the author's size.
- 2. The arrow shot the speaker nearly into his eyes.
- The author frightened the people who were shooting arrows at him by Pretending that he was going to eat one of them and put the others in his pocket.
- 4. The speaker terrified the little people by taking out his penknife.
- 5. The Emperor decided not to kill him.
- 6.Tiny
- 7.Provide